From: Jake O"Leary

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Vantage Fountain
Date: Monday, July 25, 2022 12:29:12 PM
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Hello Kittitas County,

It’s an honor to live in this great county and as a county resident, I’ve read your proposal of what
you’d like to do with the North Jetty Cove. | must admit I’'m confused and saddened to hear you
want to permanently turn off the fountain on the Vantage breakwater. There is no prettier site in
the entire state of Washington than when you drive west across the Vantage bridge and see the
fountain shooting water into the air. Why remove something that provides joy and costs NOTHING? |
don’t get it.

At the end of the day, your legacy as a public servant will come down to what you did for your
community. My hope is you got into government to make your community a better place. So ask
yourself, does anyone in this community want that fountain gone?

Please turn it back on.

Sincerely
Jake
206-300-2852
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